STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

~ P.O. Box 47600 « Olympia, Washington 98504-7600
(360) 407-6000 * TDD Only (Hearing impaired) (360) 407-6006

CERTIFIED MAIL,

September 5, 2007

MR ROBERT ELSNER

PORT OF ANACORTES

FIRST & COMMERCIAL AVE/PO BOX 297
ANACORTES WA 98221

Re:  Termination Determination for the following Hazardous Waste Site enrolled in
the Voluntary Cleanup Program:

e Site Name: PORT OF ANACORTES DAKOTA CREEK
¢ Site Address: 115 Q AVE, ANACORTES WA '
e Facility/Site No.: 2670 :
e VCP No.: NW1030 & NW0874

Dear MR ELSNER

This is a follow-up to the Notification of Pending Inactive Determination letter (Notification

- letter) we sent to you on 6/22/07. The Notification letter requested a site status update from you
within 30 days of the date of the letter. Because we did not hear from you on or before July 22,

2007 and because Ecology is moving this site to a formal oversight, we are removing your site
from the Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP).

The status of this site has been updated in Department of Ecology’s database of contaminated
sites. Once you are ready to pursue cleanup activities, you are welcome to reapply to the VCP.

If you have any questions you may reach me at 360-407-7244

~ Sincerely
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NNAMDI I. MADAKOR

Nnamdi Madakor, P.G., P.Hg
VCP Coordinator
HQ - Toxic Cleanup Program



Terminate Inactive VCP Site

PORT OF ANACORTES DAKOTA CREEK
VCP ID# NW1030 & NW0874

September 5, 2007

cc: Russ Olsen, NWRO VCP Unit Manager
Sara Maser, NWRO VCP Data Coordinator
Debbie Winters, VCP Fiscal Manager (NW1030 & NW0874)
Sandra Caldwell, Ecology Project Manager
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